
Supporting the Food Bank. 
 
As a church, and as individuals, we have been supporting the Hope 
Central Food Bank, which works in our area, during the current crisis. 
 
If you want to contribute, our foodbank drop-off points are outside the 
following homes:   
Sandy Milsom, 30 Leat Place, Bollington 
Reg and Jean Ferguson, 17 Poplar Grove, Bollington  
Julie Collingwood, 8 Fairfield Avenue, Bollington  
The Vicarage, Spuley Lane, Pott Shrigley. 
 
I'm told 'protein' items are always short. But most dried or tinned goods 
are useful. 
Please minimize risk to self and others in handling items. 
 
You can equally donate food in the form of money, which the foodbank 
spends via a special arrangement with the supermarkets. 
The details are on the Hope Central website, here; 
https://www.hopecentral.org.uk/our-news 
 


